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09/06/2024  19:06:002024/0749/P OBJ Hannah Nicholson I wish to object to this application as it will adversely affect our privacy in our back garden as the windows of 

this extension will overlook our garden.

Moreover, it will alter the skyline/ facade to the street of the properties in what is a conservation area as 

currently there are no mansard extentions in the block where this property sits (77-79 Arlington Road) or the 

adjacent one (81-85 Arlington Road).

The only other mansard extensions are at 47-53 Arlington Road and 87-91 Arlington Road.
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